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A Seminar on “Anti-microbial Awareness” was organized by Dept. of Microbiology in association with 

IQAC, Asutosh College on 18 November 2022, Friday, to observe “World Anti-microbial Awareness 

Week” from 17-18 Nov 2022.    

Convener:  

Dr. Kuntal Kanti Goswami, HOD, Dept. of Microbiology, Asutosh College.  

Organizing Committee:  

All Faculty Members of Dept. of Microbiology, Asutosh College.  

Minutes of the Meeting:  

 Agenda of the Program:  Today’s world is the era of antimicrobials as antibiotics. This seminar 

    was organized to enrich students with the knowledge of misuse of  

    antibiotics, how they should be judicially used and how   

    microorganisms are getting antibiotic resistant day by day. Students 

    also learned the prospects of Microbiology in clinical field after  

    completing their studies and how they can pursue their career in  

    Microbiology domain.  

 

 Resource Person:   Dr. Dipika Menon 

 Position:    Clinical Microbiologist 

 Affiliation:    Medica Superspecialtiy Hospital, Kolkata.  

 

 Course of the Event:  Dr. Menon started the session with a brief overview of what  

    antibiotics are and what are super bugs as NDM-1. The mode of  

    action and spectrum of activity of antimicrobials was emphasized and 

    the difference between antibiotic spectral activity against Gram  

    positive and Gram negative bacteria. In the latter half of the session, 

    causes of antimicrobial resistance and anti microbial awareness was 

    the topic of discussion. The session concluded with Antibiotic  

    Stewardship and it’s management.  

  

 Interaction with students:  Students inquired and were enlightened with the knowledge about 

 and Faculty  aim of research towards new antibiotic discovery, use of phage  

    therapy, and disc diffusion assay of antibiotics, super bugs as MRSA,

    VRSA, and Antibiotic Stewardship etc. All the queries were  

    satisfactorily answered by the resource person.  

 

 Vote of Thanks given by:  Mrs. Nilanjana Bose, Faculty, Dept. of Microbiology, Asutosh  

    College.  
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 Some Glimpse of the Session:  
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